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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov  

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

September 12, 2022 
 

Ersilia Davis 

Crown Castle 

1777 Sentry Parkway W  

VEVA 17, Suite 400 

Blue Bell, PA 19422 

edavis@nbcllc.com 

 

RE: EM-AT&T-064-220630 – AT&T notice of intent to modify an existing telecommunications 

facility located at 92 Weston Street, Hartford, Connecticut.   

 

Dear Ersilia Davis: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your email correspondence of September 9, 2022 

in response to the Council’s September 8, 2022 second incomplete notice for the above referenced site.  

The Council approved the DISH Wireless request for tower sharing to locate on the facility on February 

25, 2022.  Please refer to the Council’s Decisions – Hartford webpage for this information at Facility List 

- Hartford (ct.gov).  

 

Therefore, the exempt modification request remains incomplete at this time. The Council recommends that 

AT&T provide a revised cumulative Radio Frequency Analysis Report including a rigorous far-field 

analysis for AT&T that accounts for a 6-foot tall person and the actual antenna pattern for the proposed 

modifications to the facility with a cumulative %MPE at or below 100%, on or before September 29, 2022. 

If additional time is needed to gather the requested information, please submit a written request for an 

extension of time prior to September 29, 2022.  Please provide an electronic version and one hard copy 

of the requested information for the incomplete exempt modification to be rendered complete and 

processed. Please include the Council’s exempt modification identification number referenced above 

with the submittal. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

at 860-827-2951. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 

  

https://portal.ct.gov/CSC/2_Facility/Facility/Facility-List---Hartford
https://portal.ct.gov/CSC/2_Facility/Facility/Facility-List---Hartford
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From: Ersilia Davis <edavis@nbcllc.com>  

Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 1:15 PM 

To: Robidoux, Evan <Evan.Robidoux@ct.gov>; Walsh, Christina <Christina.Walsh@ct.gov> 

Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 

Subject: RE: Council 2nd Incomplete Letter for EM-AT&T-064-220630 (92 Weston Street, Hartford) 
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 

attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon, 
 

Paragraph one (1) indicates DISH existing/approved but we do not show DISH as being approved.   

Cellco, T-Mobile-Sprint and ATT are the carriers approved and installed on this tower. 

DISH had submitted an application, but I don’t show an approval and don’t believe should be included in the 

calculations.   

 

Please advise on how to proceed 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Ersilia Davis 

Project Manager 

 

NETWORK BUILDING + CONSULTING 

1777 Sentry Parkway W | VEVA 17, Suite 400 | Blue Bell, PA | 19422 

M 551-804-0667  

 

 
 

 

 


